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To:   DWIHN ABA Providers 

From:  Cassandra Phipps (Director of Children’s Initiative)  

CC: Melissa Moody (VP of Clinical Operations), Stacey Sharp (Associate VP of 

Clinical Operations), Chad Witcher (Prevention Manager), John Shafer 

(Compliance Administrator), Rachel Barnhart (ASD Program 

Administrator) 

Re:  Autism Safety Training Survey Request for Participation 

Date:   December 3, 2024 

The Detroit Wayne Integrated Health Network’s (DWIHN) Autism Department is conducting a 

survey to assess formal and informal safety training among DWIHN’s ABA Providers. 

Participation in this survey is critical to determine current practices and provide insights for areas 

of improvement. 

The survey has been designed for ABA administration and behavior technician staff. Only one 

individual at the administrative level should submit the ABA Provider Behavior Safety Survey 

per organization.  To ensure the correct sample size for Wayne County population at least 10 

individuals working as behavior technicians should submit the Behavior Technician Safety 

Survey per organization.  

All survey responses must be submitted by December 20, 2024. 

• Administrative survey:  ABA Provider Behavior Safety Survey    

• Behavior technician survey: Behavior Technician Safety Survey  

 

Should you have any question and/or concerns, please email Cydni Johnson at  

CJohnson@dwihn.org and Rachel Barnhart at rbarnhart@dwihn.org. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Cassandra Phipps LPC, LLP, CAADC 

Cassandra Phipps, LPC, LLP, CAADC  

Director of Children’s Initiatives 

Detroit Wayne Integrated Health Network    
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